
               
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

It has been a very busy and productive first week back after the half-term break. The children have 

settled straight back in to their learning and we have seen great effort and perseverance across the 

school. Please find below details of upcoming events: 

 

Transition arrangements 

As we approach the final weeks of the academic year, we would like to provide further information 

about the transition arrangements to help the children prepare for the next stage of their education. 

We also plan to write to parents next week to confirm each child’s new class teacher for September.  

 

Tuesday 20th June & Wednesday 21st June 

Our new Reception pupils will be joining us on these days so our current Reception pupils will spend 

two full days in Year 1. They should arrive at school at the usual time and through the normal 

entrance but, once registered, they will move over to the KS1 classrooms to spend two full days with 

their new teachers. They will then be dismissed at the normal time from the hall doors. We feel that 

this enhanced transition from EYFS to KS1 will benefit the pupils greatly. 

 

On these days, the current Year 1 and Year 2 pupils will be doing some team-building activities and 

woodland activities to allow the KS1 classrooms to be used. More information will be added next week 

on Class Dojo about clothing needed for these days. 

 

Thursday 13th July 9.30am – 11.45am 

On this morning, every year group will move up to spend the morning with their new teacher. This 

will be followed by the Informal Open Evening from 4pm until 5.15pm where parents are invited to 

drop in to meet their child’s new teacher and have an informal chat with current teachers.  

 

During July, our Year 6 pupils will be taking part in their transition days at their new schools and we 

look forward to hearing about their experiences in Year 7.  

 

Open Classrooms  

On Friday 23rd June, we will be holding the final Open Classrooms of the academic year. This will run 

at the usual time of 8.35am to 9am. 

 

FoLPS Summer Fair 

The Friends of Leckhampton Primary School are busy organising the Summer Fair. This will take place 

on Friday 7th July between 5 & 7 pm. More information will follow about the stalls and activities that 

will be there.  

 

 

Week ending  
9th June 2023 



The Agents of Change Awards 

Thank you to all of the children and parents who have submitted their Agents of Change forms this 

term. Each child will receive notification in the next week about any further work that they need to do 

gain their award. The deadline for any forms and evidence is Monday 10th July and we will award the 

badges on Tuesday 18th July during whole-school worship. 

 

Lunchtimes 

The pupils are very much enjoying using the school field at lunchtimes but still enjoy popping into the 

the Old School Hall if they would like some time to play indoors. Well done to these Y6 pupils who 

spent three days building their Lego City! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Close & Mrs Lewis have been busy planning The Craze of The Week for each week of this half-

term. A list is below of the activities that pupils can take part in:  

 

Week beginning: 5.6.23 Skipping 

Week beginning: 12.6.23 Parachute Games 

Week beginning: 19.6.23 Rubik’s cubes 

Week beginning: 26.6.23 Hopscotch  

Week beginning: 3.7.23 Capture the flag 

Week beginning: 10.7.23 Circus skills 

Week beginning: 17.7.23 Target practise 

 

Please be reminded that children must bring sunhats and water bottles to school each day. Also, sun-

cream should be applied before school each day and can be re-applied throughout the day by the 

children (all sun-cream must be clearly named). 

 

 
 
 



Summer Holiday Activities and Food Programme  

Please find below the flyer for the Summer HAF Programme. Families who are entitled to benefits-

related free school meals can book places for the summer holiday through the Gloucestershire 

County Council Website. If you are unsure if you eligible or would like assistance booking a place, 

please contact the school office and they will arrange for our Pupil Premium Lead to assist you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar dates 

Please check the school website calendar for more upcoming events and term dates:  

Upcoming events - Leckhampton Primary School  

 

  

https://www.leckhampton.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/


 


